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17th January 2024  
  

  

Dear Parent/Carer  

Year 6 Yearbook – Class of 2024  

We are now taking orders and payments for the Year 6 Yearbook.  The cost of the Yearbook is 
£20 which must be paid for by Friday 24th May 2024.  
  

Payment can be made using Parentmail from 5pm today, this is the preferred payment method.  
We will accept payments on an ongoing basis, as and when, so long as the full amount is paid 
by 24th May 2024.  
  

The book will be a lovely memento, which includes special memories of the children during their 
time at Valence.  From past experience, those who did not order the Yearbook and wanted one 
when they saw the final print, were left very disappointment as we can only deliver according to 
the orders taken.  

Request – Whole Class Photographs  

We would greatly appreciate any class photos you may have from Reception to Year 5 that we 
could include in our Yearbook.  Please write the name and surname of your child on the back of 
the photograph.  This will be safely returned to you.  Please hand photographs into the Office 
and NOT to the class teacher.  
  

Photos will need to be handed in by 29th April 2024 to be included in the Yearbook.  
  

We look forward to your support in ensuring that our children have a wonderful memento that 
captures their primary school lives.  
  

Kind regards  
  

  

Richard November  
Headteacher  
  

Article 29  

Education must develop every child’s personality, talents and abilities to the full.  
 


